From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Sunday, November 20, 2022 1:47:09 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2022 7:49 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-19

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Gavin Fearon

-- Phone --
-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

In an Enbridge media release of 4 November, 2022, Al Monaco, President and CEO commented "While global
economies and energy markets are experiencing significant volatility, Enbridge's premium North America
franchises, resilient commercial underpinnings, and our increasing inventory of organic opportunities put us in a
great position to continue to grow into the future.... Looking forward, our low-risk business model provides us with
excellent visibility to growing cash flows and our assets are underpinned by long-term contracts or cost-of-service

frameworks that provide built-in inflation protections."

(see https://www.enbridge.com/media-center/news/details?id=123742 &lang=en)

This company, which continues to earn profit and enjoy "built-in inflation protections " even while its customers are
suffering a recession and feeling current inflation conditions at their own dwindling bank balances, should not be
awarded a rate increase. Indeed this would contribute directly to the economic strains that we consumers are

experiencing daily.
Please deny this application.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





